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I am concerned that the current AWI board has a bias against supporting scientific genetic 
improvement of the national flock. It appears the current chairman has a vested interest in 
suppressing rigorous analysis of the current state of relative genetic merits of different ram 
sources and the application of science to breeding more productive sheep. 


